
 

The UNC Association for Women Faculty and Professionals (AWFP) 

 

Cordially invites you to our 

 Fall Reception  

For women faculty and professionals 

 

Thursday, September 27, 2012 

5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

 Anne Queen Faculty Commons, Campus Y 
 

 

If you plan to attend, registration/RSVP is requested by September 24. 
Register at http://tinyurl.com/c3br53s 

The event is free. 

 
You are also cordially invited to join AWFP or,   

if you are already a member, to  renew your annual membership. 
 

You can join or renew online at:  http://awfp.web.unc.edu/join-us/ 

As a member, you will have the opportunity to: 
 

 Support and become part of a network of women professionals across campus  

 Participate in professional and personal development seminars:  past topics have included  

 Learning to advocate for oneself in a professional setting 

 Women’s leadership strategies and how gender shapes work environments 

 North Carolina’s 2012 “marriage amendment” 

 Faculty salary equity 

 Caring for aging family members  

 Join in advocating for issues important to women at Carolina, including 

 Salary equity and retention 

 Women in campus leadership positions 

 Child care 

 Help to recognize and honor the accomplishments of women at Carolina 

 Join us for festive events such as our fall reception, holiday party, & spring luncheon 
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